
  

 

 

 

23 November 2021 

By email: tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au 

  

Angel He 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
20 Bridge Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Dear Angel, 
 
Voluntary Suspension Extension Request 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Intra Energy Corporation Limited (Company) requests to extend the current 
voluntary suspension from quotation be granted by ASX. 
 
The Company provides the following information regarding this request: 
 
• the voluntary suspension extension is requested as the Company is not yet in a position to make an 

announcement regarding a Material Transaction.  
 
• it anticipates the voluntary suspension will remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of normal 

trading on Wednesday 24 November 2021, or until the release of an ASX announcement regarding the above 
matter. 

 
• the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension request should not be granted. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Intra Energy Corporation Limited Board of Directors. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Ben Dunn 
Managing Director 
info@intraenergycorp.com.au  
 


